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REQUEST FOR RENEWAL 
LICENSE WK2XQU 

Lockheed Martin Corporation hereby seeks renewal of license WK2XQU, which continues to 
use for radar system development.  The licensed operations are not currently under a U.S. 
Government contract, but instead are funded by internal research and development activity. 

An updated contract number will be furnished in the future.  In the meantime, if Commission 
wishes, the license can be converted from XC to XD.   


